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Technical Delegate’s Report

Early tomorrow morning the official tyre supplier will deliver 13 new dry-weather tyres of the super-
soft compound for use at this Event. This became necessary due to problems occurred during the
transport which have been outside the control of the tyre supplier.

In accordance with Article 24.3 b) of the 2017 Formula One Sporting Regulations the stewards are
asked to accept this as a case of force majeure.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



